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Political Communications Leader Jordan Wood Joins Monument 
Advocacy’s Public Affairs Team  

White House and Senate experience will give clients critical 
 strategic support in today’s complex brand/reputation world 

 
WASHINGTON – Monument Advocacy today announced Jordan Wood will join its public affairs practice 
as a Vice President, based in Washington, DC.  
 
Jordan brings vast political and private sector communications expertise to the firm. His experience 
includes the communications offices of both Vice President Mike Pence and Senator Deb Fischer (R-
Neb.), and the office of then-Senate Majority Leader Mitch McConnell (R-Ky.).  
 
“We are thrilled to add Jordan to our team, with his experience complementing our already deep bench 
of communications professionals,” said Matt McAlvanah, partner and head of Monument Advocacy’s 
public affairs practice. “We help our clients tell their stories to a DC audience, and Jordan’s 
communications expertise, including speech writing, bolsters the suite of thought leadership and public 
affairs services Monument Advocacy already provides. His experience in the private sector, as well as 
the White House and Senate, adds to our bipartisan team and will deliver excellent results to our 
clients.”  
 
“Jordan Wood is a talented speechwriter who helped our team communicate with the American people 
through some of the greatest political challenges in recent memory,” said Marc Short, former Chief of 
Staff to Vice President Mike Pence. “He will be a great addition to Monument Advocacy, not only 
because he meets merciless deadlines at all hours of the day and night, but also because he is battle 
tested and exhibits a terrific demeanor and strong character in the most stressful and trying of 
circumstances.”  
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“I am thrilled to join Monument Advocacy,” said Jordan Wood. “I look forward to leveraging my 
experience in the public and private sector to help our clients tell their stories to the world. Monument 
has an impressive track record of delivering for its great roster of clients, and I am excited to work 
alongside this team of talented professionals on both sides of the aisle.”  
 
 

### 
 

About Jordan 
Jordan Wood joins Monument with experience that spans across The White House, Senate, House of 
Representatives, and the private sector. From the most influential political leaders to CEOs, he 
specializes in crafting story-led narratives to help shape public opinion.  
 
Prior to joining Monument, Jordan was the Associate Director of Speechwriting for Vice President Mike 
Pence, where he crafted speeches during the 2020 presidential campaign and the Vice President’s 
official duties. Before the White House, he was a speechwriter for Senator Deb Fischer and helped 
communicate the Senator’s priorities on the influential Senate Armed Services and Senate Commerce 
Committees. Previously, Jordan was a legislative correspondent for then-Majority Leader Mitch 
McConnell and began his career as a staff assistant for Congressman Brett Guthrie.  
 
Most recently, Jordan was the Senior Strategic Communications Manager at Blokhaus Inc. Jordan’s work 
has been published in The Wall Street Journal, Washington Post, New York Times, Fox News, Rolling 
Stone, Forbes, and more. Jordan earned a bachelor’s degree from Asbury University and lives in 
northern Virginia with his wife and two children. 
 
About Monument 
Monument Advocacy is a bipartisan firm that offers government relations, public affairs, strategic and 
crisis communications, and digital services. We focus on providing our clients with the best advice on 
how to engage effectively in today’s challenging and crowded public policy marketplace. Read more 
about Monument Advocacy here.  
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